
Homework for Monday 17th April 2023  

Our new Come and See topic is Opportunities. We will be 

looking at the choices we have and link this to Jesus 

and the period of Lent. Please talk to your child about 

good choices and bad choices and ask them to 

complete the table below by drawing, labelling and 

colouring your ideas. Thank you, Miss Duong.  

 

Good choices I can make Bad choices I have made 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


